

BOROUGH OF WOODSTOWN

P.O. Box 286 • 25 West Avenue Woodstown, New Jersey 08098-0286

March 10, 2020

Donna Renderio, Executive Director NJ Dept. of State, Office of Planning Advocacy PO Box 820 Trenton, NJ 08625-0820

Dear Ms. Renderio:

The Borough of Woodstown is proud to be New Jersey's first Designated Town Center since October 29, 1993. It is our understanding that this designation is set to expire on June 30, 2020. We are hereby formally requesting a pre-petition meeting with your office to begin the Plan Endorsement process.

Borough Clerk Cynthia Dalessio will be our contact person for all Plan Endorsement correspondence. She can be reached at 856-769-2200, ext. 20, or woodstownclerk@comcast.net.

As per the Pre-Petion Checklist, we will be forwarding documentation as it becomes available.

Thank you for the opportunity to work with your office on Plan Endorsement.

Don Dietrich, Mayor

Sincerely

cc: Meghan Wren, Area Planner